Kids Planet

Newsletter - Widnes

February/march16

Nursery Manager's Welcome

As you are may all now be aware, Jude has been promoted to regional manager and we wish her lots of luck in her new role. Jude's role is a hard one to fill but I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your support and messages of congratulations since taking over the post of manager at Widnes. I will strive to continue providing an outstanding setting for you and your child.

Best Wishes

Tracy

So, what have we been doing at nursery?

Babies

Baby lambs would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new starters to the room, Sydney, Charlie, Layla and Ruby. This term we are really enjoying celebrating lots of different cultural events such as Chinese new year and Valentines by creating lots of different crafts to share with those we love.

We have also enjoyed taking some little adventures to the local park and shops and we also enjoyed feeding the ducks.

This term we have also been getting very messy, by exploring new textures and playing with different resources In the water.

We would also like to wish Poppy.H and Layla a big happy birthday, and also to our very own Chantelle.

Tots

In Chirpy chicks we have been enjoying doing lots of different fun activities. We have been making lots of new pictures for our 'Colours' display and using different materials to collage. We have also been doing lots of sensory activities and using our 5 senses. We welcomed lots of new children to the group throughout January and welcome some more in February. We look forward to getting to know you all. In the Chirpy chicks room we have also created a new investigation area and we have loved discovering all about different bugs. We have also been on visits to the library where we have been sharing lots of new

Toddlers

. In bouncing bunnies this month we have been having lots of fun exploring different textures and exploring lots of different sensory experiences. We also really enjoyed celebrating Chinese new year and tasting all the different food. We have been enjoying listening to different stories and in particular the Bear hunt, we have created lots of different pictures following the theme of the Bear hunt to put on our display. We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new starters into

Pre-School

. Pre-school have had great fun this term celebrating Chinese new year, we have taken part in a Chinese banquet and created lots of Chinese dragons, we have also adapted our home corner into a lovely Chinese restaurant.

We have also been exploring our natural environment and looking at different shapes and numbers around us. In the preschool we love to explore how things work and why and this term we have been looking at magnets and how and what sticks.

Our books of the week this term have been Bear hunt, titchy witch and also the hungry catapillar.

Announcements



OFSTED ACCREDITED OUTSTANDING





This months birthdays:

We would like to wish everyone who is celebrating their birthday this month many happy returns



We hope you have a wonderful day!



Many Happy Returns!

Reminders....



Can we please remind all parents to provide suitable outdoor clothing for outdoor play.

Please can you ensure that you provide enough nappies and wipes for your child.

Pre-school and Bunnies have been enjoying Rugby Minis on a Thursday morning:)

Staff news

Congratulations to Katie Lee who will be returning from her maternity leave in march as our new Deputy Manager.

Also a big welcome to our new members of staff Sarah and Jade.

Employee of the month

Team of the month

Michelle Krause Chirpy Chicks Julie Keeting

Preschool



Head Office

Kids Planet Day Nurseries 29 Eagle Brow, Lymm Cheshire **WA13 0NA**

Tel: 01925 753 448

For more information visit our website: www.kidsplanetdaynurseries.co.uk